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FALLEN ANGELS - WHAT A 
SUCCESS!  

 
Jeanette Brown (Jane), Kelly Armstrong 
(Saunders) and Carol Wadey (Julia) were 
fantastic, engaging the audience and 
invoking many a laugh over the three 
consecutive nights. 
 

 
Mark Lamberth (Fred) and Ronald 
Stevenson (Willy) played the “doting” 
husbands about to be duped by…… 
 

 
Maurice, played superbly by the suave Nick 
Hemens. 

Other events coming 
soon 
 
Mummers’ play; 
Rehearsals for the Mummers’ 
play are well under way.  
Huntingdon Drama Club will be 
performing a Mummers’ Play 
over the summer months, 
including Peterborough Drama 
Festival and as part of the Hunts 
800 celebrations during the 
performance of Kings and 
Liberties. 
The performance will also be 
part of the entertainment in the 
mediaeval banquet 6 August and 
at the George Hotel 7 August.   
 
Kings & Liber ies (part of the t
Huntingdon 800 celebration):  
A number of club members are 
involved in this grand production 
as part of town’s celebration.  
The dates for this are 30 July 
and 5 August and entry is gained
through the purchase of the 
souvenir programme that will be 
on sale soon. 
 
BBQ:
Ronald is holding an “End of 
summer” barbecue (32 
Huntingdon Rd, Brampton or if 
wet, indoors at Michael's, 28 
Huntingdon Road).  
1 pm on 3 September. Further 
details to follow. 
  

 

 

Over the three consecutive nights an 
audience of over 160 people were 
thoroughly entertained. 
 
Thanks again to the people behind the 
scenes who helped make everything 
happen.  They include Chris Hunnam, 
Kevin Attwood, Peter Sweeney and Pete 
Welsh for their work on the set, Rachael 
Orchard for production and Ruth Morgan 
for … well … everything and anything as 
she helped with many aspects.  But a very 
big thank you to Michael Black for his 
committed and spectacular direction over 
the months leading up to the production.  
Michael brought the cast together 
superbly! 
 

Calls out for the AUTUMN 
Production!! 
If you would like to direct our autumn 
production and you’ve got a particular play 
in mind – or even if you haven’t, but might 
be interested in directing, alone or with 
someone else – please contact one of the 
committee (including me) no later than 19 
June 2005. 
 
The committee plans to choose the autumn 
production on 6 July 2005. 
 
If you’d like further details please contact  
either Michael or me on the numbers given 
below. 
 

HELP, HELP, HELP 
BELLOWING FOR BELLOWS !! 

 
We need to borrow a hand -held set of 

bellows for the Mummers Play in order to 
bring one of the key characters back to life 

! If you know of a relation, friend, 
colleague, acquaintance, somebody you'd 
like to meet (etc.) who'd be willing to lend 
us these until August we'd be extremely 

grateful.  Contact me on the number 
below! 

CONTACT DETAILS 
Mark Lamberth, Editor on 
Michael Black, Chair on 01480 454486 
 

For details of past, present or future productions: 
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